		10/5 Monday	10/6 Tuesday	10/7 Wednesday	10/8 Thursday	10/9 Friday	10/12 Monday	10/13 Tuesday	10/14 Wednesday	10/15 Thursday	10/16 Friday	10/19 Monday	10/20 Tuesday	10/21 Wednesday	10/22 Thursday	10/23 Friday	10/26 Monday	10/27 Tuesday
GBPNZD	Direction right?	yes	yes	yes	yes	yes	yes	yes	yes	yes	DAY OFF	DAY OFF	yes	yes	yes	DAY OFF	yes	yes
	Hypo 1	100%	80%	100%	70%	90%	90	100%	90%	90%			80%				80%	100%
	Hypo 2 Hypo 3	80%											90%	100%	90%			
	Hypo 4																	
Most Likely Outcome	Most Likely Outcome	Close within value confidently but leaving enough profit target	ADR 0.5, LTF supply, QHi and H4-C-S-1.96171 with price action confirming a reversal Preferred: strong Bearish Candle leaving enough R/R	PA reversal within IB and value acceptance	PA reversal within IB, IB extension down (possible momentum trade), sustained auction, ADR exhaustion low hit, possible value acceptance after but less likely due to H4-C-D 1.95532 just below VAH.	Preferred: IB extension down, price action reversal, failed auction	Preferred: if deep within value wait for a test of value edge, taking out of LTF demands, value rotatio	underneath until	Preferred: price action reversal on M30, IB extension up (preferably momentum), sustained auction. No supplies on H4, although some LTF supplies in the way might see a slowdown.	Preferred: price action reversal. Potentially an extension up slightly later in the session followed by failed auction. Otherwise a reversal within IB plus extension down.			Preferred: PA reversal with IB extension down, sustained auction till VAH / H4-C-D 1.96101 BASE area (although a return to this area could also mean a continuation down so will monitor for a potential VAA	Although value is too tight and opposing c-lines make for a riskier trade. Although the D1 phase 2 might still be in play.	Preferred: IB extension down , PA reversal, failed auction		Preferred: due to moderate imbalance l'd like to see PA confirmation of a continuation down followed by Momentum IB extension down. Monitor for sustained auction.	LTF SD ZOI + PA reversal + potential failed auction
	Right on outcome?						yes			yes							yes	yes
	What happened?	confidently closed within VA during B	The newly developed H4 Codem should have been given less weight and hence the play from QH in should have taken precedence. Due to the lack of real demands on H4 I could have surmised LTF congestion getten taken out and could have monitored for a sustained action in this direction in this direction.	M30 Three Inside down and I entered on an IB extension down for extra confirmation	B formed a bear engulf. C extended 2 prints below IB and then extended up over IB forming a Bull Engulf and formed a Neutral Day. I knew that if wasn't likely for anything big to happen. At this point I decided to stay out. D created an inside bar, M15 formed a Bear Engulf but not on the hour. What followed was a M30 RBR.	Even though there was a setup either due to M15 buil engulf on the hour or the single print fade but it didn't follow-through and price stayed below value.	consolidation and then retest of value	Sill hasn't rotated through at the time of writing although got close (10 pips)	What happened was a 2 second burst during E that took it to 5R and we then kept a sustained auction and traded higher. DUring I we even made a HH.	It was an early extension up with no follow-through instead a consolidation and break down back into a failed auction.			We instead took out H4/D1 supplies and sustained auction. According to Hypo 31 went long and took profits after we hit 1,975xx. Atthough we hit another H4. C-sup and formed an M30 inside bar a single prints getting taken out I went short according to Hypo 1	After the VAA we saw another rejection of overhead supply and proceeded to reverse having traversed about 90%	instead of failed auction there was a week failed auction that turned out to not be enough even though M30 PA looked bullish		Instead there was an actual return to VA through IB extension up, PA reversal first M15 holding into M30 with single print fade move. There was no FA though. Instead a Weak FA.	there was a bounce of LTF demand but there was no failed auction
	Clarity	3	3	3	4	4	4	4	4	3			3	2	2		3	4
	Opportunity within trading window?	no			no	yes	yes			yes							yes	no
	Did I take the opportunity?	no		yes	no		no			yes							yes	no
	Comments	Due to LTF supply and D1 c-sup there was no good profit target so the trade did not qualify and hence I did not take the trade	I thought I did well but missed the lack of demands on the H4 and could have surmised that we could see a low/medium initiative activity due to LTF congestion.	Even though I did take the trade I managed it poorly which caused me to exit the trade prematurely	No trades within trading rules	Initially I was looking for a value rejection failure but in fact there was an actual rejection	It was my first time consciously sitting through a 'deep' value acceptance with value edge retest	Rotation didn't happen soon after value got accepted. Instead it happened really late in the session.		time-based stop at noon only netted 0.3R			1.2R on long per hypo 3, 0.5R on hypo 1	M15 Bear Engulf at VAH after rotation at High time frame C-sup	Did on hypo 2 but the actual play was a sell off coming from medium/high time frame supply negating the D1 phase 2 narrative		TP at IB edge	
	Day Type	Normal Day	Normal Day	Normal Variation	Neutral Day	Normal Day	Neutral Day	Neutral Day	Normal Variation	Neutral Day			Normal Variation	Normal Day	Normal Day		Neutral Day	
	Correct on Day?						yes			yes					Possible normal varation		yes	yes
	P/L %	No Trades	No Trades	-1.6R	No trades	No trades	No trades	0.50	2.00	0.30			1.70	1.90	0.60		0.40	No trades
	Personal Notes on the session	Good to not trade when the opportunity doesn't meet risk criteria	Good to not trade in lack of clarity but I missed a crucial point of new H4 cdem developed being within distribution curve and thus I should have put less weight on it.	I took the trade while hesitating a bit. Even though I read the conditions right I failed to capitalize on it.	I did well to stay out					Could have had a better entry on the M15			Could have had a better entry on the M15				The move rotated through IB and extedned down forming a Neutral Day and the move could have netted 2.9R from the Single Print Fade entry	
	Next Day Analysis	After Value rotated through towards the end of LN session, price made a slight pullback and traded higher before returning back to VA	10062020 GBPNZD NDA	10072020 GBPNZD NDA			10122020 GBPNZD Deep Value Acceptance	10132020 GBPNZD PB Value Acceptance	10142020 GBPNZD PB Mean Reversion				10202020 GBPNZD Playbook Continuation - 10202020 GBPNZD Playbook Mean Reversion2	10212020 GBPNZD Playbook Swing Reversal	10222020 GBPNZD H4 Phase 4 Trend Continuation		10262020 GBPNZD PlayBook Single Print Fade + Failed Auction	
	Pre-market routines	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good			Good	Good	Fair		Good	Good
	Session PECS	Good	Good	Good	Good	Fair	Good	Good	Good	Good			Good	Good	Bad		Fair	Good
	Trade selection Trade sizing or	Good	Bad	Bad	Good	Good	Good	Fair	Good	Good			Good	Good	Good		Good	Good
	SL placement Trade Execution	Good	Good	Bad Bad	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good			Good	Good	Good		Good	Good
	& Mgmt. Risk Adjusted	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good	Good								Good
	Returns Daily Review		G000	G000						****			Good	Good	Good		Good	
	Muppet Meter	yes 1	yes 3	yes 5	yes 1	yes 1	yes 1	yes 1	yes 1	yes 2			yes 1	yes 1	yes 3		yes 1	yes 1
		VA with lots of congestion is a		Didn't commit to														
	Lesson 1	play. Need a free target of 2R		the trade I used LTF price action to get me out of the trade even though nothing was decided on M30 yet														
	Lesson 3			Didn't include SPREAD into SL otherwise my trade could have lasted a bit longer and wouldn't have hit a full stop														